
 
 

 

  

 

  GTU/NCC/LOI/2014/                                                    Date: 21/05/2014 

Notice for National Cadet Corps - NCC 

 

 All Interested Institutes are hereby informed to send “Letter of 

Interest” to get vacancies in National Cadet Corps (NCC) at institute level 

latest by 16th June 2014. University is trying to get vacancies from DG, NCC & 

the process of allotment may be little long.  

 Kindly fill up the attached ‘Annexure-A’ along with “Letter of Interest” 

& send hard copy to Member Secretary, Board of Sports & soft copy on 

ncc@gtu.edu.in. You can contact GTU coordinator Capt C S Sanghvi for any 

further query/assistance in this regards on  90990 35600. 

 

             

          Registrar 
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Annexure-A 
 

 

Note: Kindly send this Annexure on Institute Letter pad. 

Letter of Interest  

National Cadet Corps (NCC) 

        
Date: 

         
Name of Institute                     : 

      

         
Institute Code                            :       

      

         Name of Principal/Director    : 
 

      

 
Contact No.   (O) 

      

  

       (M) 

      

  

(R) 

      

 
E-mail ID                      : 

      
Name of NCC Officer/Care taker       : 

      

         

 
Contact No.   (O) 

      

  

       (M) 

      

  

(R) 

      

 
E-mail ID                      : 

      

         
Name of Student Coordinator : 

      

         

 
Contact No.                : 

      
         

 
E-mail ID                      : 

      

         

 
We hereby agree to provide necessary human resources and 
infrastructure to carry out NCC activity on behalf of institute. 

 
 

 

        

 

 

       

    
Signature of Principal/Director 

        

        


